
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

THE UPDATE OF THE TOWN OF HOLLAND  

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 2021-2040 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held at the Town of Holland Town 
Hall, W7937 County Road MH, on Wednesday, May 5, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. on a proposed update 
to the Town of Holland Comprehensive Plan.  The purpose of the public hearing is to accept 
public comments on the proposed plan update. 

 

The proposed revisions to the Comprehensive Plan include updated text, statistics, projections 

and maps of the Town of Holland Comprehensive Plan 2021-2040.  The updates to the 

Comprehensive Plan can be viewed at the Town of Holland, W7937 County Road MH or online 

at www.townofhollandwi.org  

 

Written comments must be submitted prior to or at the public hearing on May 5, 2021.  Any 

questions, written comments or requests for copies of the revised Comprehensive Plan should be 

directed to the Town Clerk, 608-526-3354, clerk@townofhollandwi.org.  Written comments will 

be addressed at the public hearing and will be given the same weight as oral testimony.  

 

Dated this 6th day of April, 2021 

By:  Marilyn Pedretti, Town Clerk 
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